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I urge you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD390, An Act to Raise the 
Contribution Cap for Unenrolled Candidates.  All candidates should be treated 
equally.  This would give an unfair advantage to the Unenrolled Candidates.  Why 
would you do that?  Giving one candidate more opportunity to campaign because they
get more money than the others does not seem like a non-bias thing to do.  Our money
some be used the same way across the board, Affiliated or Unaffiliated.  Thank you 
for voting OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD390 a very bias legislation!


